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2nd June 2016
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As Patron of The Royal College of Midwives (RCM), The Princess Royal
has asked me to thank you for your letter dated 26th May 2016 concerning
issues surrounding new legislation regarding Abortion and the views of The
RCM. Her Royal Highness read your letter with interest, but I am sure you will
understand that The Princess is unable to intervene in the matters you raise as
these are more properly the concern of elected officials of the RCM.

I am copying your letter and my reply to Professor Cathy Warwick, the
Chief Executive of the RCM so she is aware of your concerns.

Thank you again for taking the trouble to write.
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Captain Nick Wright, CVO, Royal Navy
Private Secretary to
HRH The Princess Royal

Father Liam Bradley



